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As the committee has agreed, in our last meeting on March 3, 2006, I present to you the second progress report regarding “I DO” 25th Anniversary celebrations.
BACKGROUND

On the 15th of June, 2006 “I Do” emerges into its bronze age of 25 years. A series of lectures, parties, receptions and presentations are being organized for thus important event to our company’s life, reputation, customers and market worth. According to Ms. Layal Yantani, the marketing manager, the company will greatly benefit of a marketing campaign of such a huge event, creating a sense of credibility in the customers’ minds for being elite in the business for 25 years. 
WORK COMPLETED TO DATE 
The publications department has printed all invitation letters to be sent to our customers inviting them to the party held on June 15, 2006 at the Grand Hills Hotel- Broumana, as reserved by the public relations department and confirmed by the public relations manager, Ms. Louna Merhi. 

The research and development department has prepared presentations to be previewed during the dinner of the party on June 15.

Bill board advertisements have been completed by the design division and send out for posting starting may 5, 2006, covering 15% of bill boards in all Lebanese areas.

Ms. Sara Yantani had held two lectures so far, dated March 12 and March 18 for the company’s suppliers of decoration. 
Work in progress
The research and development department is currently preparing presentation for the suppliers and company’s third party contacts’ reception to be held on June 20. 

Ms Louna Merhi is negotiating with Grand Hills if we should receive a special price to hold our reception and dinner party at the Hotel, and to reserve if available. Else, she is researching for the other Hotel offers for the reception. 

The design division is the process of printing the invitations for the reception. 

The operation manager is organizing for presentation to be held next week for the company’s suppliers of catering and Hostess. 

Work to be completed 

The events committee coordinators will contact a professional graphic design company to supply our stationary for the reception and the dinner e.g. Badges and flyers.


The Marketing department will start working on a proposal by the end of next week for extra marketing channels of the event.  

The Finance department will start collecting the projects’ expenses on April 15, 2006 
The third progress report is due on April 29, 2006.

ANTICIPATED PROBLEMS

The 6th of April has recently been declared as a holiday which might lead to postponing the lectures for the suppliers to the week after if not completed with a day off work in the upcoming week.

SUMMARY
The 25th Anniversary celebration plan has been going on schedule up to today’s date with few obstacles and yet no expenses. We are hoping that the new decision of April 6 being a holiday will not alter our schedule dramatically. 
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